
 
 

STATE OF MISSISSIPPI 
Tate Reeves 

Governor 

 
MISSISSIPPI DEPARTMENT OF MARINE RESOURCES 

Joe Spraggins, Executive Director 
 

April 22, 2024 

Stormwater System Resilience 
Solicitation:  3160006415 
 
Re: Notification of Intent to Award for IFB  
 
Bidders,  
 
The Mississippi Department of Marine Resources (MDMR) is pleased to inform you that Mastodonte 
LLC has submitted the lowest, responsive/responsible bid via invitation for bid for the Stormwater 
System Resilience Through Green Infrastructure.  
 
Bids Received: 
 
COMPANY        BID AMOUNT 
Mastodonte   Responsive/Responsible              $116,661.29 
  
 
The Mississippi Department of Marine Resources would like to thank you for your participation in 
the process.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact Rick Kinnard, Procurement Director at 
procurement@dmr.ms.gov.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Rick Kinnard 
Procurement Director  
Mississippi Department of Marine Resources  
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